
 
 
 
2 July 2020 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for the amount 
paid by Aurora Energy Ltd each year from 2010 to 2019 to the DCC via Dunedin City Holdings Ltd as 
its share of the dividend 
 
I am writing in regard to your LGOIMA request received 14 June 2020 requesting the amount paid by 
Aurora Energy Ltd each year from 2010 to 2019 to the DCC via Dunedin City Holdings Ltd as its share 
of the dividend. 
 
The dividends paid from Aurora Energy to Dunedin City Holdings Ltd, and the dividends paid from 
Dunedin City Holdings Ltd to Dunedin City Council, are disclosed in the Annual Reports of those 
entities.  
 
Annual Reports for the years 2010 through 2019 inclusive are available at: 
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/dunedin-city-holdings/past-docs 
 
I trust this answers your request. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 
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